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We now have new enamel 
club badges available for 

just £2 at club shoots

November 26th sees our first ever Autumn 
Championships – Worcester competition

Now full! We wish everyone luck and hope you enjoy! 
Prizes for handicap adjusted score as well as high 

scores so everyone can win something 

We have our colour progression 
scheme available. Tables for required 

scores are online.
We also have the Portsmouth badges 

which can get when get certain scores, 
available for multiples from 200-575

What a busy month October has been!
We have seen some very busy shoots as well as our Halloween Fun Shoot plus a 

load of Personal Bests and Club Records have been set. Well done to everyone who 
has set new bests during October 

October has seen several Club records set! 
Well done to all

Sheena Davis – Ladies FS – Bray I
Gavin Baker – Gents BB – Portsmouth & 

Worcester
Ellie Moys – Ladies BB – Worcester

John Foley – Gents Compound – WA18 Triple

November 2017

A reminder due to exams we cannot shoot at Priory on Wednesday 9th, 16th and 
Saturday 12th November. 9th we will have a bowling night at Bowlplex in Gunwharf, 

16th we have a night at Quicks in Waterlooville!

November sees quite few 
competitions people are taking 

part representing the club. Good 
luck to all

Sun 6th – Crookhorn, 
Mountbatten Centre

Sun 13th – AC Delco Indoor 
Champs

Sat 19th – Floodlit Frostbite, 
Southampton

Sun 20th – Berkshire Indoors

Congratulations to Sonnie who has been ranked 
25th in the UK Gents Recurve Rankings for 2016! 

Putting SAC on the map!
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Results for October SAC League!

Congrats to everyone who took part. Remember that this is handicap adjusted and 
1440 means shot to your ability and means that anyone can win each month!

We have some early leaders but this can always change!

Next league shoot night is Saturday 5th November but if cannot make it then can 
do this on Wednesday 2nd November.
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For everyone that attended we hope you enjoyed our Halloween shoot with the 
special Trick and Treat scoring

It is always fun doing a round with absolute random scoring as the results are 
always random 

We are already looking forward to our Christmas shoot!

Upcoming Competitions
Saturday 17th December – Xmas Fun Shoot - £6, Priory School, 5:30pm

Saturday 21st January – Winter Championships, Portsmouth Round, £8, 5:30pm

Enter now online or at a club shoot


